

Westview Elementary School

Ta na wa nsiiy <u>x</u>nit tl'a Teltiwet 641 17th Street West, North Vancouver, B.C. V7M 0A1 Phone: (604) 903-3840 Fax: (604) 903-3841 westview@sd44.ca

Bulletin for Thursday, January 28, 2016

Important Dates!

Friday, January 29 – Westview Professional Day. Students do not attend.

Thursday, February 4 - "Better in a Sweater Day" (Details below)

Friday, February 5 – District Professional Day – Students do not attend.

Monday, February 8 – Family Day Statutory Holiday. School is not in session.

Better in a Sweater Day



Westview is joining several other schools in the North Vancouver School District in this energy saving initiative. On Thursday Feb. 4 the temperature in our school will be turned down to 18°C. So, on Thu. Feb 4 wear your favourite sweater, hoodie, fleece or anything that keeps you warm and cozy. We are trying to bring awareness to how easy it is to reduce energy use for one day and have a little fun.

MOBILE PHONES AND OTHER ELECTRONIC DEVICES (Revised)

It is now common for students to carry cell phones, iPods and other electronic devices to school. We recognize for some families a phone is important for communication between parents/caregivers before and after school. Cell phones can be a source of disruption in the classroom, especially when used for texting, a safety concern on the playground and a cause for social difficulties, especially amongst older children. This means cell phones can only be used outside of our building and outside of school hours.

While students can carry cell phones to school, we ask that parents support our efforts for appropriate use by adhering to the following guidelines:

- Unless teachers have specified the use of personal digital devices for use in the classroom (e.g. for research purposes), students may not use cell phones in classrooms, hallways or on the playground during the school day.
- Cell phones at school must be turned off and kept in a zipped backpack, or a safe place permitted by staff, between 8:50AM and 3:00PM.
- The school office phone is available during the day if it is necessary for parents to call in or students to call out. Students need a phone slip from a staff member.
- Cell phones are often equipped with cameras. Students may not take pictures at school. In order to satisfy legal requirements around the protection of privacy, photography at school is allowed only for school purposes and with the permission of a staff member. Permitted photos can only be used with parental consent.

